300419

comment@boardmantohemingway.com

From: EnviroLytical - B2H <info@envirolytical.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2015 10:40 PM

To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com

Subject: New Communication: An alternate route needs to be found that does not effect homeowners,

farmland and private property. It is not safe to be so close to homes and children.

julie eyler <julie.eyler@yahoo.com>

https://el2.envirolytical.com/communication/view/103042
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